
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 24th May 2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

This week as part of our 
Jigsaw program, we have 
been talking about things 
that make us angry and 
upset. We have  reminding 

ourselves of ways that we can help ourselves to 
calm down. 

Communication & Language Development 

As part of Slough’s I TALK 
celebration: Reading is 
fun; we have been      
sharing lots of  stories 
with each other. Don’t 
forget to continue to share stories with your 
child over the half term break.  

Physical Development  

We have been strengthening our core muscles 
by mopping the walls and    

windows.  

Half term  

Have a great half 
term break, enjoy being out-
side in the  sunshine that we 
have been promised. 

We look forward to welcoming you back 
to nursery on Wednesday 5th June 2024 

Future Diary Date 

EYFS Parent forum meeting   

Monday 24th June 2pm 

 We have continued to plant our vegetable 
seeds this week. Hopefully 
with all the rain we have 
been having we will see 
some green shoots when we 
come back in June. 

 

 

Child of the week:  Yusuf for settling in really well this week, playing with his new 
friends and joining in with our singing. 

Please share this video and encourage your child to sing along. ‘Two little Dickie Birds’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=apIwz06C5DY 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Sign of the Week:                           ‘ice cream’ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=apIwz06C5DY

